
Welcome Letter
We are pleased to welcome you to the 2024 XXXV Congress of the
International  Academy  of  Pathology  which  hosts  the  most
enthusiastic and scholars of the field of Pathology.  Our aim
is to offer a unique arena where the latest accomplishments
and controversies in diagnostic pathology are presented and
discussed.  The Congress returns to Ibero-America after 14
years and it will allow us to share experiences and knowledge
in addition to returning to face-to-face congresses after 4
years of COVID 19 pandemic. Important topics of molecular
pathology,  artificial  intelligence  will  be  discussed  in
different subspecialties.

We are confident that the City of Cancun and its Convention
Center  shall  be  suitable  to  accomplish  these  goals.
Altogether, the comfort and quality of the hotels and Cancun’s
beautiful beaches and Mayan treasures make this the finest
place to relax and sightsee; added to the traditional Mexican
hospitality  and  an  interesting  social  program  will  allow
attendees and companions a memorable academic and cultural
experience. Welcome!

Sergio Sanchez Sosa MD
Congress President IAP Cancun 2024.
Mexican IAP Division.
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